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1 

 

2  

Praise God for the 
beginning of 
another year. 

 
 

3 

 Thank you God for 
sustaining Elisha 
House and the staff 
through all the ups and 
downs of last year.  

 
 

4  

Thank God for the 
freedom to worship 
him without fear or 
secrecy. Pray we 
steward our 
freedom well.  

 

5  

Thank God for the 
pastor and his 
family of your 
church. Pray for 
him to stay strong 
in God’s Truths.  

6  

Pray for staff as 
they catch up on a 
backlog of emails 
and phone calls 
and settle back into 
the rhythms of work 
after a time of 
holidays. 

7 

Pray for wisdom, 
direction, and 
vision for our board 
and for Glen as 
they lead this 
ministry forward 
into 2020.   

8  

Praise God for the way 
our donors have come 
together in blessing 
Elisha House with their 
generosity in the past 
Christmas season. 
 

9  

Pray for a 
productive staff 
meeting. Pray for 
God’s wisdom and 
direction as we 
meet today.  

10 

 
Happy Birthday, 

Melanie! 

11  

Though your sins 
be as scarlet, they 
shall be as white 
as snow; though 
they be red like 
crimson, they shall 
be as wool. Isaiah 
1:18 

12 

Purge me with 
hyssop, and I shall 
be clean; 
Wash me, and I 
shall be whiter than 
snow. 

13  

Pray for a client 
who is seeking for 
God and that her 
big questions will 
get answered. Pray 
that God reveals 
himself to her.  

14 

Praise God that He 
is faithful, does not 
change, and his 
promises never fail.   

15 

Pray for a client who 
decided to keep baby, 
but has since 
miscarried. 
 

16 

Pray for a blessing 
on a new church 
partnership that we 
have recently 
developed. 

17 

Pray that those who 
reach out to our 
helpline (text or online) 
will come in and make 
follow up appointments.  

18 

 "For as the rain 
and the snow 
come down from 
heaven, And do 
not return there 
without watering 
the earth… 

19 
 …And making it 

bear and sprout, 
And furnishing seed 
to the sower and 
bread to the eater 
so will my Word be, 
which goes forth 
from my mouth. 
Isaiah 55:10-11 

20  

Pray for local 
churches to have a 
continued good 
relationship and 
partnership with us. 

21  

Pray for those 
struggling with 
finances, especially 
with the recent 
Christmas. Pray 
that Christians will 
be wise stewards 
of our money.  

22  

Pray for the people 
behind the angry social 
media comments, that 
they will have a 
chance to see God’s 
love. 

23 

Praise God for his 
generosity towards 
us.  

24 

Pray for those 
experiencing loss.  

25 

 It is well to praise 
the Lord for his 
mercy when you 
are in health, but 
make sure that you 
do it when you are 
sick, for then your 
praise is more 
likely to be 
genuine. C.H. 
Spurgeon 

26 

 Save me in 
accordance with 
your love. Let them 
know that it is your 
hand, that you, O 
LORD, have done 
it. Psalm 109:26-27 

27 

Praise God for his 
mercy towards us 
because of his love 
and compassion 
towards us.  

28 

Pray that staff and 
board members 
whose families are 
impacted by cancer 
will see God with 
them and his 
sustaining grace.  

29 

 
Happy birthday, Lynn! 

30  

Pray for a client 
with a mental 
health diagnoses 
that she will have 
confidence to pray 
and for her to grow 
out of fear. 

31  

Pray that churches will 
be equipped to walk 
alongside our 
pregnancy clients and 
that pregnancy clients 
will seek out this church 
support. 
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 Thank you for continuing to hold up Elisha House,  

our staff, clients and volunteers in your daily prayers. 
 

1 

 God is the 
Watchman. God is 
the Guardian. He will 
never let anyone 
snatch you from him. 
The evil of others 
might touch you but 
not own you. Ed 
Welch 

2  

3 

Pray for a child client 
who is struggling to 
find a place to belong 
and peers that will 
accept him and love 
him. 

4 

Pray for opportunities 
to share the Gospel 
with our Pregnancy 
clients. 

5 

Thank God for the 
opportunities that we 
have to be the hands 
and feet of Jesus to 
our clients. 

6  

Pray for a productive 
staff meeting. Pray 
for God’s wisdom 
and direction as we 
meet today. 

7 

Pray for those 
seeking to foster or 
adopt.  

8 

 If we measure our 
worth by public 
opinion, we’ll always 
be tempted to give 
people what they 
want instead of what 
they need.  
Harold Senkbeil  

9 For he stands at 

the right hand of the 
needy one, to save 
his life from those 
who condemn him.  
Psalm 109:31 

10 

Pray that we will 
continue to make 
good business and 
church connections 
and partnerships this 
year.  

11 

Pray for wisdom and 
creativity for Donna 
as she makes our 
presence known on 
social media.  

12 

Pray for a successful 
Valentine’s Trivia 
Night 

 

13  

Pray for our 
counsellors that they 
will be sustained by 
God’s rich promises 
and truths as 
counselling can get 
very difficult.   

14  

Pray for clients who 
feel the need to be 
constantly in a 
relationship, opening 
themselves up to risk 
of deep hurt and 
abuse.  

15  

It is not enough for 
me to believe that 
God loved the world. 
I must be gripped by 
the realization that 
God loves me. 
Jerry Bridges  

16 

 I will give you a new 
heart and put a new 
spirit in you; I will 
remove your heart of 
stone and give you a 
heart of flesh. 
Ezekiel 36:26 

17 

 
Thank God for 
families.   

18 

Pray that churches 
will grow in wisdom 
in shepherding 
couples who are in 
abusive situations.   

19 

Pray for abortionist 
doctors and staff 
across Canada that 
they will experience 
conviction and find a 
way out. 

20 

Pray for clients 
experiencing chronic 
pain. Pray for 
perseverance and 
eyes fixed on Jesus 
so they can suffer 
well.  

21 

Pray that we will 
have walk in 
pregnancy tests and 
that those who have 
texted or chatted will 
come in to follow up.  

22  

A stranger to the fear 
of God is a stranger 
to the living God 
himself. 
Albert Martin 

23  

“Whoever lives by 
the truth comes into 
the light, so that it 
may be seen plainly 
that what he has 
done has been done 
through God.” 
John 3:21 

24 

Pray that parents will 
not succumb to 
pressure to abort 
their unborn baby 
that has been 
diagnosed with a 
disability.    

25 

Pray for clients with 
anxiety and 
depression. Pray that 
they will know the 
God of all peace.  

26  

Pray that our clients 
and ourselves will 
not seek just the 
healing but the 
Healer, help us to 
want the Saviour 
more than the 
saving. 

27 

Praise God for his 
kindness.  

 

28 

Pray for joy in all 
seasons.  

 
 
 

29  

We don’t just need a 
perspective or a 
strategy. We need a 
Saviour, right here, 
right now. 
David Powlison 

 


